State of Palestine
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

General Directorate of the
Americas and the Caribbean

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs / General Directorate of the Americas and
the Caribbean, presents its compliments to the International Independent
Sovereign Native Nation of the Southern Cherokee Nation and The Red
Fire People, North America. And has the honor to inform you that you
have been given the approval of the State of Palestine to conduct your
work here in Palestine, through vour Extraterritorial Trade Mission,
headed by your representative Mr. Salam Amin, the Palestinian media
published the news of the acceptation letter which you will found
annexed by this note.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs / General Directorate of the Americas and
the Caribbean, avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
International Independent Soverecign Native Nation of the Southern
Cherokee Nation and The Red Fire People, the assurances of its highest

consideration.
Ramallah, June 13, 2016

The International Independent Sovereign Native Nation of the Southern
Cherckee Nation and The Red Fire People,
North America
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